
From: Bill Johnstone 
Sent: Friday, 2 November 2012 6:20 PM 
To: NFP Reform Consultation 
Subject: Not For Profits 
 
I wish to make a submission to the Reform Committee. 
 
The Deductable Gift Status for Not for Profit Organisations should be easy 
to apply for and obtain.. particularly if they are working to support 
programmes that enhance wellbeing outcomes of members of society 
 
Bill Johnstone 
Fremantle Men’s Community Shed 
“Adding Value to Our Community” 
West Australian Premiers Active Citizenship Award- Community Group 2009; 
West Australian Premiers Active Citizenship Award- Runner up 2011. 
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